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The Covered Netball Courts 

Excitement is in the air as we announce that the addition of an all-weather 
canopy to our existing netball courts is set to be completed by the end of 
February! With this new addition, we will be introducing three netball courts 
that will be available for use throughout the year. 

This innovative canopy will allow netball enthusiasts to play outdoors safely 
regardless of the weather conditions, ensuring that teams won't miss out on 
valuable practice sessions during the winter months. 

Our hirer packages now offer discounted rates for those looking to book  
multiple courts, encouraging teams to make the most of this fantastic facility. 
Bookings are now open for March onwards, so secure your spot now! 

We are thrilled to be able to provide even more opportunities for netball at 
WGS, offering teams a dedicated venue to train and compete. Join us in    
embracing the joy of netball all year round! 

 



 

 

Sixth Form Building 

Development on our state-of-the-art Sixth Form Centre is 
complete! The facility is open and in full use by our       
ecstatic Sixth Form students.  

The modern and sleek design of the Sixth Form Building      
provides a stimulating environment for our students       
to thrive in.  

The large seminar rooms are equipped to host engaging     
discussions with Business Partners, offering valuable     
insights into various career paths. With ample space for 
both independent study and group projects, students can 
cultivate their skills in collaboration and critical thinking.  

The sophisticated ambiance of the building mirrors a         
professional workplace setting, giving our students a 
taste of what to expect in their future careers.  

We are dedicated to nurturing well-rounded individuals 
who are prepared to excel beyond their time at       
Woodhouse Grove. The Sixth Form Building stands as a 
testament to our commitment to providing an innovative 
and enriching educational experience for all our students. 

We hope you like it as much as we do! 


